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3rd June 2015 

Dear James,

I like many others received my Annual Declaration form yesterday 2nd June.
I have no problem filling it out and it being witnessed.

However, retired members of the ESB Retired Staff Association are greatly concerned about the change in the return address to the UK to which you have not made any mention in your letter. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Confusingly your letter asks that it be returned to ESB Pensions?
I am aware ESB Pensions moved some weeks ago from 43 Merrion Square, Dublin 2 but I’m not aware of the move to the UK?  Please clarify at your earliest.

This is also in complete contrast to previous year’s requests to return the form to ESB Pensions office in Dublin.

You might consider an early response to me by email so that it can be put on ESB Retired Staff Association website…www.esbrsa.ie…and so allay the fears of some retired staff and prevent delays in the return of the form..

Yours sincerely,


Michael MacNamara, Hon Secretary,                                                                                                                               
National Executive,  
ESB Retired Staff Association
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